
THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA 
T U C S O N, A R I Z O N A 85721 

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS 

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly , Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

October 18, 1968 

I am sure you are up to your ears in all kinds of 
activities, but if by chance you have completed your report 
on Hohokam stone chipping, I would be most grateful for it . 
I am hoping shortly to get into that aspect of our work at 
Snaketown . 

With warmest regards to you both . 
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